FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
I am writing to request the following information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000:


1. A copy of the current contract between Leicester City Council and Veolia or any of its subsidiaries.

2. Details of any amendments, extensions, or revisions made to the contract since its inception.


3. Any related performance reports or assessments carried out by Leicester City Council in relation to Veolia's services under this contract, including key performance indicators (KPIs) and their results.

We currently do not have any contracts with Veolia or any of its subsidiaries. A list of our current contracts can be found Contracts - September 2024 — Leicester Open Data
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
